
 

 
 
September 10th, 2018 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Last week our students have had the opportunity to be working and learning within Grade 
Groups. We have focused on the book What Do You Do with a Chance? by Kobi Yamada. 
Students have worked on different activities that allowed them to explore the Core 
Learning Competencies.  
 
We appreciate your patience as we worked through our class organizations. We have now 
finalized our class placements and students have spent their first full day with their 
classroom teachers.  
 
Teachers will be distributing school planners to the students in the next day or two.  The 
cost of the planner is $5.00. 
 
We look forward to an exciting 2018-2019 school year! Our Meet the Teacher Night will be 
on Wednesday, September 19, 2018 at 6:00pm. We look forward to seeing you there. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Zahara Rawji                                                               Abby Swansburg 
Principal                                                                      Vice-Principal 
 


